WE ARE

CARTERTON.

CARTERTON DISTRICT COUNCIL

24 September 2020

Marty Sebire
via email: fyi-request-13816-08f10c58 @requests.fyi.org.nz

LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT REQUEST
Thank you for your request received on Tuesday 15 September 2020, for the following information:

| request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act a copy of the
report investigating the relocation of the Operations yard. | also request any information,
internal or external, on the implications of any relocation on climate change mitigation
including greenhouse gas emissions.

Please find below information relevant to your request, which we have released under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Please see attached a report investigating the relocation of the Operations Yard.
We do not have any assessment on the implications that the move may have on climate change
mitigation.

The redacted information is withheld under Section 7 (2)(b) of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987.

You have the right to seek a review of our response/these decisions by way of complaint to the
Ombudsman, under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
1987.

Yours sincerely

Jan Vis
Chief Executive
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